
ANNOUNCEMENT OF RESCEDULED PUBLIC WORKSHOP FOR PROPOSED 
PUBLIC HEALTH GOALS FOR HALOACETIC ACIDS IN DRINKING WATER 
April 9, 2020 

The public workshop for the proposed Public Health Goals (PHGs) for haloacetic acids 
in drinking water has been rescheduled to Tuesday, April 28, 2020, from 1:00 to 3:00 
pm Pacific time, or until business in concluded, whichever occurs first.  Due to the 
COVID-19 emergency, the workshop will be held in an entirely virtual format.  The 
workshop is public and free to attend (view system requirements). Click here to register 
for the workshop.  The agenda is available for download below. 

The draft technical support document for the proposed PHGs was made available on 
January 31, 2020, by the California Environmental Protection Agency’s (CalEPA) Office 
of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA). The public comment period for 
this draft document ends on May 1, 2020.  

The statutorily mandated workshop is intended to foster a productive discussion with 
stakeholders on the draft PHGs.  As such, OEHHA is supporting full online participation.  
Instructions for submitting questions either verbally or by chat box will be provided at the 
start of the workshop.   

Additionally, if you would like to make a presentation, please notify OEHHA and email 
your presentation in Power Point format to PHG.Program@oehha.ca.gov no later than 
Friday, April 24, 2020.  Presentations should be limited to 10 minutes in length unless a 
longer presentation has been arranged with OEHHA in advance.  To request a longer 
presentation, please contact OEHHA at PHG.Program@oehha.ca.gov or at (916) 324-
7572 by Monday, April 20, 2020.  OEHHA will try to accommodate all requests to the 
extent feasible, but reserves the right to limit the lengths of presentations.  If you have 
special accommodation needs, please contact Sofia Mitchell at (916) 324-7572 or 
sofia.mitchell@oehha.ca.gov by April 20, 2020.   

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001umk5ghC5OTiv1fhWebXl0mD_zlYD5qmVqbz7z0K5Dw0yX40jZv6HOEDoGiVl5-Qu0yNpQI-1zo4m7x01eG17_NvPut4s9Uz-DezBsXMrY9Cqd_FvkYF6mb-MGdZGNX9wSqB3T7z2xU0vUtYTyEelDRwq9WX_Z7uZB9b64Q0h3vaFZjcFJKloNnuOQvifArlgNdW_Gu_0JBJxf1ipSBD6p5UkYh-erdMteYyTy0t-JRfz8a_jyz-_1-QEaikdhKcI-fxGJehWg95f4eqa7svhHpdxqi3IlPXa20j7QN8XxHC82Esx1HXzYA%3D%3D%26c%3DMIHCGWiZhierVcg2XtBG1Q97_rcIxqLb2YQUrHJVrW_lW33Xa53Mug%3D%3D%26ch%3DCfNLetuuXAy-0pkBfJGqhyXnZBUhxJnVhp4CPnWsSduftcUubg-oyw%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7CElaine.Khan%40oehha.ca.gov%7C070964eeed4d4924125e08d758ad7674%7C37def2e8f94a4f25a417deca6cccd59c%7C0%7C0%7C637075374358428803&sdata=Eoax%2FGuKQYtNR6ZcbB33%2B0Od9UiM8E63dh%2FoHNvr234%3D&reserved=0
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